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Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Assistant Vice President
P.O. Box 767
Chicago, Illirois 60690

Gentlemen:

This office has received a copy of your two letters dated August 16, 1979,
which transmitted your Quad-Cities Unit Hos.1 and 2 and Zion Unit Nos.1
and 2 Nuclear Security Personnel Training and Qualification Plans to the
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for review and approval as
required by 10 CFR Part 73 of the Conmission's regulations. The submit-
tals were not accompanied by fee determinations and approval or amend-
ment fees as required by Sections 170.12(c) and 170.22 of 10 CFR 170.

Based on guidance from the ONRR staff as a result of their preliminary
review of your Plans, we have determined that the Plans involve considera-
tion of a single safeguards issue requiring a Class III fee of $4,000 each for
one of the Quad-Cities units and one of the Zion units and two duplicate
fees of 5400 each for the other Quad-Cities & Zion units. It requested
that fees totalling $8,800 be forwarded to this office. If the final review
of your Plans by the ONNR staff reveals that these fees are incorrect, you
will be refunded any overpayment of billed for any additional amount due.

Sincerely,
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Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee flanagement Branch
Office of Administration
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